
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

10th September 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

AUTUMN TERM EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 

 

As a school we are delighted to invite students to sign up for the 2025 Extra-Curricular programme. We pride 

ourselves on offering activities that enrich the educational experience of our students.  

 

Extra-Curricular offer 2025 

We are pleased to send you our extra-curricular offer for Autumn Term 2025. The expectation is that all students 

will sign up for at least two extra-curricular clubs a week. Clubs will start from week beginning 15th September 

2025 and will end week ending 15th December 2025. There will be no clubs running during October half term.  

 

There is a rich variety of clubs on offer so please do take time with your child to select the clubs they would like 

to attend this term.   

 

How to sign up  

Signing up for the extra-curricular clubs is by email and you will be sent a sign-up link. On Monday 15th 

September, you will receive an email from Evolve with a link to sign up for your chosen clubs. Reminder emails 

and links will also be sent out daily. 

 

If you have difficulty accessing emails please contact your child’s pastoral team and they will be able to assist with 

signing up. We hope your child enjoys the clubs on offer this term and please make get in touch with myself, or 

their year team, if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr M. Tisi 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 


